8th May, 1964,

Rabbi Norman Lamm,
The Jewish Centre,
131 West 86th Street,
New York 24,

NoYey

U.S.A,

Dear Rabbi Lamm,

I am a pupil of the Rabbi J.L. Zlotnik Seminary and am
completing my teacher's course at the end of this year, I
wish to prepare myself for the Ministry, and in pursuance
of this aim I have decided that I should like to study at
the Rabbi Yitzchak Elchanan Yeshivah University. I should
like to commence my studies at the beginning of this academic
year, i.,e, September 1964,

I am well~known both to Rabbi Isaac Goss, Director of
the S.A., Board of Jewish Education, and Rabbi A&, Hilewitz,
the Principal of the Seminary, and they could afford you with
testimonials as to my character and progress etc.

You will appreciate that I am a stranger te America and
I would greatly be indebted to you were you to give me guidance
how to proceed about my application for entry etc., I
appreciate that you are busy but I feel that since you are on
the spot you can help me in this matter and I am desirous of
doing everything possible to further my studies and equip
myself to be a worthy member of the Rabbinate.

Hoping to hear from you soon,

With every goed wish to you,

I am,
Sincerel urs



